
 
 
 
 

3 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Families, 
 

Maths Workshops for Years 1 - 6 
 
We are holding a series of maths workshops this term to help parents get to grips with what Maths looks 
like in our school. We also hope to provide support and advice on how parents can help their children to 
consolidate their understanding of real-life maths at home as well as in school. 
 
There are 3 workshops in total for pupils in KS1, lower KS2 and upper KS2 and each one is tailored to 
include age-appropriate resources and methods. We would encourage you to attend the relevant 
workshop for your child/children and this may mean some parents attend more than one workshop. 
 

Key Stage 1 - Years 1+2    Thursday 12th January 2023    2-3pm 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 - Years 3+4   Thursday 26th January 2023   2-3pm 
 

Upper Key Stage 2 - Years 5+6   Thursday 2nd February 2023   2-3pm 
 
It is vital that school and home work together and we ask that you are present to ensure your child 
achieves their full potential in Maths both in school and in their home learning. The workshop will take 
place in the hall and refreshments will be provided.  
 
I look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continued support, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Z Bashir 
 
Zakkia Bashir 
Assistant Principal and Maths Lead 


